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September 23, 2021

Justin Rovnak

Dear Mr. Rovnak,

The Office of Marijuana Policy (OMP) has been attempting to reach you to complete an
inspection of your caregiver activities. This inspection is an effort to determine your compliance
with rules and statutes governing the Maine Medical Use of Marijuana Act.

OMP field investigator Chris Giesecke has made 6 or more attempts to determine your caregiver
status in the Maine Medical Marijuana Program (MMMP) since June 25, 2021 through the
contact information provided by you on your application. During these communications, you
indicated that you were no longer going to be a caregiver and you would email OMP your
request for withdrawal. Refusal or willful avoidance of two or more inspections is cause for OMP
to suspend, revoke or refuse to renew your Registry Identification Card. To date you have not
responded to any of our efforts.

In addition to failing to terminate your card, the following violations have been noted:
o Allowing unauthorized access to a cultivation location 22 M.R.S. sect. 2423-A (3)(B)
« Willful failure to comply with an inspection 22 M.R.S. sect 2430-G (2)(0)

This letter is a second and final request. It is imperative that you contact us immediately and
schedule an inspection or email your notification of termination status in the MMMP at the
information provided below:

field Investigator: Chris Giesecke
Cell Phone: 207-213-8114
Email: Chris.Giesecke@maine.gov

If you have not responded to our final request for inspection of notification of your request to
change your caregiver status by September 28, 2021 at 5:00 PM, your Registry
Identification Card will be revoked as authorized by Title 22 MRS Chapter 558-C §2430-F.

Best regards,

Michael Field

Director of Compliance
Office of Marijuana Policy

Phone: (207) 287-3282 Fax: (207) 287-2671
www.maine.gov/dafs/omp/






